
than 5,000 acres). 2.
3.
Talking Points
1.
a.
represent small forest landowners (no more
  This bill adds to the controversy surrounding the Board of Forestry, complicates the process and creates more problems than 
answers. 
Reduces the eligibility of citizens with practical forestry experience from serving on the seven member
 Oregon Board of Forestry. Current statute states no more than three members of the Board may
 receive any significant portion of their income from the forest products industry. SB 335 would reduce
 representation from the forest products industry to no more than two members, and require that if
 two members meet this requirement, at least one must represent landowners of 5,000 or less - no defined education, no defined 
experience required. This is ridiculous! 

Please oppose SB 335!


